
 

                                19.01.2024 
  

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
Centravis is maintaining its steady operational pace in all areas, including production, 
logistics, equipment, and billet supply. Our global sales offices are operational and 
ready to assist you. 
 
We have an update regarding our sales team. Peter Gorban, our Head of Western 
European Market, is set to leave Centravis in February for a new professional 
challenge. We wish Peter success in his future endeavors. To fill his position, we are 
initiating a series of interviews over the next two months. The selection process will 
involve presentations by the final candidates to the Centravis team, ensuring a 
thorough and inclusive approach to this important appointment. 
 
During this transition period, responsibilities for the Western European markets will 
be temporarily distributed as follows: 
 
Italo Izzo, supported by the Centravis Sales Italy office, will cover Spain and France. 
Contact Italo at iizzo@centravis.com. 
 
Kristina Shevnitsyna, working with the Centravis Sales Germany office, will handle the 
BENELUX region. Reach out to Kristina at kshevnitsyna@centravis.com. 
 
Nikolay Rosenthal, will oversee the United Kingdom, Switzerland, and the remainder 
of the Western European market. Contact Nikolay at rosenthal@centravis.com. 
 
Those interested in the Western European market position should email Anna 
Halimenko at ahalimenko@centravis.com. 
 
For any additional information or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 
team. 
 
We appreciate your continued trust and collaboration. 
Best regards, 
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